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In this case, DISA partnered with ViON for
as-a-service delivery that enabled them to maintain
the power and performance of their SPARC servers
while streamlining costs and passing through those
OPEX savings to their mission customers in the
Army, Navy, Air Force, and Marines. They also
realized savings by paying for only the capacity
they used while reducing the footprint and, in some
instances, eliminating entire data centers.
“Smart spending and investment will involve being
able to capitalize on savings from modernization
activities and seeing the value of the as-a-service
or consumption-based model. Now it’s not only
capacity that agencies can expect to be available
as-a-service, but rather everything in the IT realm,
from storage to AI.” said David Kushner, Vice
President of Federal Sales at ViON.
Modernizing IT in the face of budget limitations is
an issue that has challenged IT leaders for years.
Taking a creative approach to acquiring new
technology as DISA has done helps agencies drive
innovation and meet their strategic goals.
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